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To Whom it May Concern, 

 

 

Denette Dunn has been a trusted ally, professional resource and friend throughout my career 

within the Greater Phoenix Metropolitan area.  She has helped me and my firm(s) with many of 

our economic & development needs for the millions of square feet of commercial property that I 

manage and/or develop. 

 

As a Councilman for the Town of Fountain Hills, Denette’s insight and attention to detail, has 

helped our partnership with her previous firm to solidify and operate smoothly.  It is now one of 

the best operations of this type in the country! 

 

I trust Denette, and would highly recommend her for Peoria’s City Council. She is dedicated, 

reliable and a problem solver.  Her network of professionals would be a tremendous asset to the 

residents of Peoria. 

 

If you need additional information or would like to discuss my referral of Denette Dunn, please 

call or email me directly.  You will be glad that you did. 

 

 

Sincerely, 
 

Cecil Yates 
Cecil Yates, MBA 
Councilmember 
Town of Fountain Hills 

“All that is Arizona” 
16705 East Avenue of the Fountains 
Fountain Hills, AZ 85268 
 
 
(480) 816-5100 Town Hall 
(480) 313-9963 Mobile 
cyates@fh.az.gov 
www.fh.az.gov 
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